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  The 11th meeting of the Investigation Committee on the Accident at Fukushima 

Nuclear Power Stations of Tokyo Electric Power Company was held today. 

  In today's meeting, based on previous research, we discussed what type of 

evaluation and recommendation should be made in the Final Report.   

  With many debates coming up, it will be a considerable process before the 

Committee members can come together to reach a common outlook. However, the 

discussion is progressing steadily. 

  Almost a year has passed since the Committee held its first meeting on June 7th 

of last year and we have been conducting the investigation. 

  As the investigation is approaching the final stage, we would like to make the 

very best effort toward the Final Report due in July. 

  That’s all for today. 

 

 

 


